
July 6, 2018 
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards 
Documents Control Center/ GLTS 
Washington, DC 20555 

Attn: Office Director 

Subject: Quarterly Report, Q2-2018 

FL-4340-1 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

Adaptive Technologies Industries 

No shipments were made for the period indicated is attached which details all transfers of 
devices containing radioactive material, manufactured and distributed pursuant to the Code of 
Florida Regulations 64E-5 .210( 4), F AC or the equivalent Nuclear Regulatory Commission or 
Agreement State regulations. 

If there are any questions concerning this report, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 

Sam Silverberg 
Radiation Safety Officer 

8515 Baymeadows Way Unit 301 
Jacksonville, FL 32256 

904-551-0980 
(FAX) 240-715-4211 




